Programme Director
Dr. Gregory J. Inwood




January 8, 2004
Director, Ontario Legislature Internship Programme 
Ryerson University
350 Victoria Street
Toronto, Ontario, M5B 2K3 


Dear Dr. Inwood: 

SUBJECT: Application by Simon Plashkes for entry to the OLIP Programme
I recently had the pleasure of teaching Simon in two international business courses here at Ryerson. During that time I found him to be one of my best students. His demonstrated enthusiasm, self motivation, excellent analytical skills and strong abilities to interact with others were strengths that convinced me Simon would develop into a kind, personable and well-balanced individual.  He will be a tremendous asset to any organization.

Simon has discussed with me his desire to enter into the OLIP programme and I believe he certainly meets and even surpasses the standards of qualification and performance required for that position. I believe Simon’s international experience and interest in political and social issues are strengths that will serve his assigned MPPs well. 

I told Simon that I expect exceptional things from him in the future, and believe that if he is chosen, you will come to expect the same. 


If you wish any addition information, please contact me at extension 7083 here at Ryerson.
Sincerely, 

Michael Manjuris
Professor of International Business, 
Ryerson University
